Date
Name
Title

Org

Address


Re:  
Letter of Inquiry No. XXX


Project Title
Dear Contact,

Thank you for your recent application to our Community Grants program in support of the project referenced above.  We deeply appreciate the thought and effort that you dedicated to your letter of inquiry, and the information you provided regarding the project.  However, I regret to inform you that, after careful consideration, the Foundation has declined to select your project for our 2006 Community Grants cycle.

Should you wish to learn more regarding this decision, I would encourage you to contact me to discuss more specific comments and questions posed by reviewers during the evaluation process.  It is our hope that, although this project was not selected by our Grants Committee for further consideration, you will succeed in securing funding elsewhere to advance your important work.  

We encourage you to approach us with new ideas that match our grantmaking interests in future grant cycles, and we wish you the best in your efforts to improve the health of the communities you serve.

Sincerely,

Program Officer
Program Officer

